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Sports Report

Sport Fall Soccer

Positive Developments
and Highlights

The Soccer Championship concluded with Henry Clay winning
the Boys and Sacred Heart taking the Girls. This brings an end
to the season. Within this meeting we will revie the DQ's for the
year in light of the Board's recent adjustment to the length of
suspensions. The changes were well received overall.

Championship
Update/Review

The weather was fairly cooperative with the exception of some
rain on Thrusday night. However, given the match-ups and the
other factors, ticket sales were up from the previous year. We
have already started planning next year and look forward to
implementing new ideas for next year.

Officials
Update/Review

The officials have responded to the increase in pay very
positively. There was a sharp decline in the number of declines
from the previous year. There were also no major issues with
the officiating.

Fiscal and Budget
Issues and Review
(attendance, etc.)

While some of the expenses have yet to be be paid, it looks like
a favorable year and the years success will havve a positive
impact on the budget.

Noteworthy Changes /
Anticipates Changes

There are some ideas and thoughts as to how to improve the
tournament format (some of which we will begin to discuss at
this meeting), but as previously mentioned, next year's event is
already in the planning stages and we hope to bring you more
information in future meetings.


